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Ref: ARIP 508/2023
November 9, 2023
Subject : Announcement on changes to Company’s Holidays

Attention: Director and Manager

The Stock Exchange of Thailand

The Cabinet has resolved to approve the postponement of compensatory public holidays for 2023, including the
Bank of Thailand's announcement to postpone the compensatory holiday at the end of that year. To be consistent with the
said resolution the company therefore deems it appropriate to change the compensatory holiday at the end of 2023 from

2 January 2024 to 29 December 2023.

Yours sincerely,

=/

Boonlerd Narathai

Director and Chief Executive Officer



